
 

 

Information Bulletin  
for Parents and Carers 
Friday 13 May 2022 

 

 

Excellence through Faith, Learning and Support 

Faith: 
 

St Dymphna is the patroness of mental well-being. Following on from this week’s 
Mental Health Awareness, we will be praying to St Dymphna in our collective worship 
sessions next week. 
 

Learning: 

External Examinations 

Year 11 and Year 13 enter the main phase of their external examinations on Monday.  
Good luck to all of our fabulous students - we believe in you!  Go for it! 

Revision breakfasts are available to all Year 11 and Year 13 students in Saints Cafe 
from 8am each morning. 

Internal Examinations 

Students in years 7-9 will sit their end of year assessments in the fortnight commencing 
6th June. Students will be issued with exam timetables next week and these will be 
available for parents to view on our website. The assessments will take place in 
classrooms and will cover content from this academic year so far. 

Class teachers will be providing guidance on revision topics and strategies and students 
will have a PSHE session dedicated to revision techniques next Friday. Further 
information on how to support your child when preparing for assessments can be found 
on our family learning page, linked below.  

https://www.st-wilfrids.org/our-school/family-learning/ 

Support: 
 
Year 11 - Apprenticeship opportunities 
A variety of Apprenticeship opportunities with the Sunderland Enterprise and Training 
Association have recently been placed on the Year 11 Google Classroom stream. 
Alternatively, check www.seta.co.uk for more information. 

https://www.st-wilfrids.org/our-school/family-learning/
http://www.seta.co.uk/


Key dates / upcoming events: 
 
Next week is Week 1 of our timetable 
 
External exams 
The external exam window for Year 11 and Year 13 is from 9th May until 27th 
June. Please note there is a contingency date on 29th June in the rare, but 
possible, case of any disruption to exams. All students must be available to 
attend school on this date if required so please do not arrange any holidays to 
take place before this date.  
 

Year 10 Work Experience (week commencing Monday 18th July 2022) 

The deadline for students to submit work experience pupil placement forms is Friday 

10th June. Any questions regarding work experience please contact Mr Given: 

pgiven@st-wilfrids.org 

Sixth Form Notices: 
 
Sixth Form Information Evening 
We were thrilled to see so many of our Year 11 students at our information evening 

yesterday. Please make sure that you speak to your teachers for any advice or 

guidance about KS5 choices - we are here to support you. 
 

Any questions regarding Sixth Form please contact Miss Tennet: htennet@st-wilfrids.org 

 
Year 13 Prom 
Location: Viceroy at Pleased to Meet You Newcastle 
Date: Friday 15th July 
Arrival time: 7pm 
Cost: £34 
Includes private room hire, buffet, DJ, photobooth & more… 
Payment can be made through our school ParentPay system 

 

mailto:pgiven@st-wilfrids.org
mailto:htennet@st-wilfrids.org

